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• Kindergarten round-up plans have been set.  Round-up will be held 

April 19th and 20th from 3:30 pm - 6:30 pm.  We will have parents 
attend at assigned times based on the beginning letter of the last name 
to ensure social distancing.  The GSRP pre-school round-up is set for 
April 28th from 2-4 pm. Both events will be held in the computer lab 
and cafeteria. 

• The entire school celebrated national reading month in March.  
Students received raffle tickets for every AR point or book read to be 
in a weekly raffle.  Each week the raffle prizes followed the theme – 
“Go on An Adventure and Read a Good Book!”  The final raffle 
winner is switching places with me for a day.  I will be the student for 
the day and the student will be principal for the day.  A big congrats 
goes to John Lue – the date will be set after the M-STEP testing is 
completed.  The PTA sponsored a book fair the week of March 15th. 

• The grade levels met on March 25th for the 6-week MTSS data 
meeting.   

• MSTEP test dates are set.  Grade 5 will test April 28th, 29th and May 
5th, 6th, 12th and 13th – (they have four tests to administer).  Grade 4 
will test May 10th, 11th, 24th and 25th and Grade 3 June 1st and 3rd.   

• The Erie Milers running club started on March 22nd.  Over 25 students 
have signed up to run after school on Monday and Wednesday.  A big 
shout out to Jamie Otting and Mary Ansel for organizing this 
awesome club for the students to participate in staying active and 
healthy. 

• The unit leaders will begin working on the 2021-22 school year 
budget needs and class lists after spring break. 

• Spring pictures are set for April 26th. 
• Hope everyone had a wonderful spring break!!! 

 


